
THE MACNEILL
WEEKLY 
PARENT EDITION

PERSONALISED LEARNINGPERSONALISED LEARNING
TIME (PLT)TIME (PLT)   

NOVEMBER 20NOVEMBER 20  & 21 & 21

DATES TO REMEMBER
nov 19 • Post Secondary Mini Fair Lounge 8:30-10am
nov 20 • PAC Meeting 7pm
nov 25 • PRO-D Day (School Closed)

VOL.
NOV

MACNEILL SECONDARY

Chicken Wing Rice Bowl • Monday 
Chipotle Cheese Burger & Fries • Tuesday 

Mac & Cheese with Garlic Toast • Wednesday 
Spicy Chicken Burger & Fries • Thursday 

Taco’s & Tatter Tots • Friday 

CAFETERIA MENUCAFETERIA MENU

18            Day 1 19            Day 2    

Post Secondary Mini Fair
Lounge 8:30-10am

20            Day 2

PAC Meeting 7pm

21            Day 1 22          Day 2   

Students are given choice and ownership over their learning.
Staff will facilitate a responsible learning environment by
providing support, encouragement and an independent

learning environment. Students will develop skills such as
planning, questioning, communication, short-term and long-
term goal setting, organization and time management, self-

regulation and self-awareness.
 This will occur each week on Wednesday & Thursday

Mornings from 08:30 – 09:30am. 
We will follow a slightly different bell schedule. Students that
are in MacNeill Secondary School during PLT are expected to

be engaged in learning in a specific learning space.

POST-SECONDARYPOST-SECONDARY
  INSTITUTION DAY MINI-FAIRINSTITUTION DAY MINI-FAIR

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19THTUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19TH
We are excited to announce our upcoming Post-Secondary
Institution Day Mini-Fair on Tuesday, November 19th! This
event will take place during Period 2-1 from 8:40 AM to 10

AM and will feature representatives from 15 post-secondary
institutions across British Columbia. It's a wonderful

opportunity for students to explore options for their future
education and career paths.

 
Schedule:

· Grade 12 students will be called to the Lounge at 8:40 AM
for their session, which will run until 9:10 AM.

· Grade 11 students will then attend the fair from 9:15 AM to
9:45 AM.

 
We encourage students to come prepared with questions
about programs, application processes, scholarships, and

student life at each of the institutions. This event is a great
way to gather valuable information to help plan for the

future!
 

We also ask that Grade 11 and 12 teachers accompany their
students during the fair, to help guide their exploration and

ensure they get the most out of this experience.
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing all
our students take advantage of this informative opportunity!

For more information please reach out to
Marika Mayer - Career Information Advisor

mmayer@sd38.bc.ca

mailto:mmayer@sd38.bc.ca

